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                                                                              14th July 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As you know, this is our last week of school for the 2019/2020 school year. The academic 

year itself being a time of uncertainty, change and the need for constant vigilance about 

staying safe. We will return on Tuesday 1st September, after the August Bank Holiday. 

As outlined in last week’s newsletter, starting and departure times will be staggered, as 

outlined below, to facilitate social distancing.  We all need to protect one another, so 

please adhere strictly to the times designated for your child.  

Class Starting time Departure time 

Turtles 8.00 am 2.00 pm 

Seahorses 8.05 am 2.05 pm 

Dolphins 8.10 am 2.40 pm 

Sealions 8.15 am 2.45 pm 

Stingrays 8.20 am 2.50 pm 

Sharks 8.25 am 2.55 pm 

3CA 8.30 am 3.15 pm 

3LL 8.35 am 3.20 pm 

4LL 8.40 am 3.25 pm 

4CC 8.45 am 3.30 pm 

5K  (Miss Jaworka) 8.50 am 3.35 pm 

5J (MrsJury) 8.55 am 3.40 pm 

6WF 9.00 am 3.45 pm 

6JC 9.05 am 3.50 pm 

 

Children will be expected to wear school uniform, clean for the start of each school day. 

Although attendance will be emphasised, any child who is unwell will be advised to stay home.  

 

For the first few weeks of term one, children will attend from Monday to Thursday with 

Friday being used for an enhanced clean of the school site. The school day will be extended 

slightly for pupils, attempting to ensure that the time they are in school represents a  
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complete week of accessing the curriculum. This schedule will then be evaluated by governors 

and staff. 

At this juncture our paths will proceed in different directions, due to my imminent 

retirement and departure. Words cannot do justice to the gratitude I have for you and our 

children, the privilege to work alongside such amazing folk, together, to help shape the 

future aspirations of our youngest. It has been both an exciting adventure and a personal 

dream fulfilled. Thank you. 

I am of course counting on our academy to continue to excel in the years ahead – with such 

talented children, supportive parents and committed staff - how can it be otherwise? 

Stay safe, maintain our vision that cherishes everyone and flourish. 

My very best wishes to you all. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr J Kreiselmeier 

Head Teacher                                                   

 


